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So many fun things have happened
this month here at Hebron High
Schoo! Mr Eriks organized the

Veteran's Day Program, covered on
page 2. There have been so many

fun academic activities in our
classrooms as well-- building cars,

analyzing bones,  self portraits,
creating towns, haunted houses,
brains, and brand marketing. You

can learn more about those
activities on pages 4 through 10.

Our winter sports have started and
we had two more college

commitments this month! If you
see these young ladies, make sure
to congratulate them.  Sports are

covered on  pages 11 through 13.  
 Moving on to Clubs, our Spellbowl

team went to state, our BPA is
working on their service project,

and our drama team started their
preparing for Dorothy in

Wonderland. 



2021DAY

VETERANS

A WWII veteran

Words of Inspiration
This year's veteran's day speaker was former

major, Mr. James G. Pradke. His experience based
speech really opened the eyes of Hebron students
and was definitely a tear jerker.  He requested that

everyone "thank a veteran", bringing the audience to
their feet and onto the floor to shake the hands of

our brave veterans.

Band director Robert
Thiel and former student

Jame Pradke

Student speakers at our
2021 Veterans Day
Program

Hebron High had the wonderful opportunity to welcome a 
World War II veteran into the school. Junior Abbi Anderson took
advantage of this opportunity and interviewed this remarkable

gentleman. Ray Alyea served for two years in the army, from 1944 to
1946. He is 95 years old and was apart of Post #190.  
Mr. Alyea was put in many locations including Japan
and the Philippines. However, after a bomb was
dropped, him as well as the rest of his post were
forced to evacuate. We at Hebron are honored to
have been able to meet this man and grateful for
what he has done for our country and town.

Senior Sheana Crawley thanking Mr. Ray Alyea



We took a dive into our closets and
are selling the old yearbooks!  Yes,

we were keeping 40+ year old books
in the cabinet. If you graduated or

attended Hebron High School one of
these years, email Miss Estrada to
order your yearbook today! There

are very limited quantities available
for books 1982-2014. Don't miss out

on your opportunity to get your
books now!

2021- $70
2020- $60
2019- $50
2018- $40
2017- $30
2016- $20




$20 Books
1982, 1983, 1985, 1986, 
1987, 1988, 1994, 2000, 
2002, 2003, 2004, 2005,
2006, 2007, 2012, 2014

We are proud to announce that we
reached the 50% mark in sales so far for
the 2022 yearbook!  Our staff has been
working hard on the book. We met with

the Jostens representative to learn in
depth details on the editing process. We
currently have 35 of our 132 page book
completed and have 41 in the works to

be done by mid January. 



Yearbooks are currently $65. You can
order and follow our facebook page

here:
linktr.ee/HebronHSYearbook

A group of yearbook staffers visited
businesses this month. We parked at

the Middle School and visited the
shops on Main Street, parked at Dairy
Queen to visit the business' on Front
Street, then we stopped at the strip

mall to visit the businesses in Country
Square Plaza. 



The staffers practice interpersonal

communication skills and direct sales
within this fundraising process; life

skills that will help them in the
workforce after graduation. 



We are so glad for the lift on Covid-19
restrictions so we can get out in the

community and make personal
connections within the town. 



We would like to thank Deb McKay
with Hebron Realty & Insurance,

Tres Amigos,  Hebron Dairy
Queen,  and Barclay Blocks for

supporting the yearbook staffers and
ordering business ads.  






In Ms.Browns ICP class we made Louvee Air Cars to represent
and display Newton’s 3 Laws of Motion. Students had to read

instructions and make the cars. It was a unique learning way to
show the students what the Laws of Motion are and how they

are used. 



The A&P class is studying bone fractures and repair. They used
turkey legs to demonstrate a fracture and recommend a repair

method. Over the weekend, Ms Crook prepared the turkey
bones for them and today they were able to carry out the break

and repair procedures plus they got to enjoy turkey noodle soup 



The painting class finished up their pixelated self-
portraits. This is a color matching exercise, with 432

squares to fill. They did an awesome job!



Ms Estrada's Algebra 1 classes completed their projects this
month. They took the information they learned about linear

equations and applied that to map out and create their own city.  



Ms. Cameron's English classes dove into Gothic Literature by
creating Haunted Houses! Ginger bread, candy, and icing in an

English  sounds like the place to be--turning this Christmas
treat into something for Halloween!



Mr Eriks' AP Psych classes completed their brain projects. Serenity,
Hope, Olivia, Song & Olivia, Jayden, Griffin, Ayden, Lily & Arianna, and
Heaven all created three dimensional brains and labeled the parts of
the brain. They then set the brains on display for the student body to

vote on the best brain.
The winning brain was created by  Lily Reinhart and Arianna Oseguera.



Mrs. King-Licht's business classes were asked to be
creative and color a turkey in order to 

"Tell me your brand without telling me your brand."



Fall Sports photos are December
13th starting at 2:45 PM

The girls basketball team has
started their season with 10

players. They are currently hold a
record of 1-3, with them beating
Whiting with a score of 50 - 21.
Sidney Elijah was awarded  an
IHSAA Exemplary Report for

Outstanding Sportsmanship during
the Whiting Game.  Despite a
defeat, Gabby Wagoner was

labeled player of the game against
the Boone Grove Wolves. Our Lady
Hawks are off to an amazing start
and we can't wait to see what they

have in store.  

There are enough players to hold
both a Varsity and Junior Varsity

team this year. The boys open their
season on Friday, November 26th
at Kouts.  Their next home game

will be Friday December 3rd
against North Newton and Tuesday
December 7th against Lowell. The

Varsity members are Jackson
Peeler, Riley Blank, Skylar Martin,
Trever Roy, Reece Marrs, Logan
Zacarias, Landen Hale, Griffin
Moore, Tahseen Syed, Justin

Hoffman, and Tucker Patrick.  

There are 24 wrestlers this year being coach by Todd Adamczyk. They start their
season on Saturday November 27th at the NN Invitiational.  Their first home match
will be Wednesday Dec 1st against Hanover Central.  The members of the Hebron

Wrestling team are: Evan Westbury, Blake Sherer, Anthony Fortenberry, Seth
Sherer, Landon Sherer, Bryson Marshall, Jack Reinhart, Matt Fischer, Matt

Adamczyk, Tyler Nees, Ian Gonzalez, Andrew Fischer, Axiel Rodriguez, Jack Fashing,
Michael McDonald, Ryan Bilik, Keaton Loudermilk, Quentin Lamprecht, Jayden
Williams, Ivan Vargas, Trevor Hoffman, Adam Gill, Devin Fox, and Aiden Sloas. 



Senior, Meadow Fornuto, committed to Triton
University to play softball. Meadow has been

playing short stop and second base here for our
Hebron Hawks! We are so proud of her and

cannot wait for the upcoming season this spring!  



Our very own senior yearbook editor, Myah Donovan,
committed to Ancilla College to play soccer!  Myah has
been a Varsity Soccer player here all four years of high
school, was a senior captain, awarded the PCC Mental

Attitude award and PCC All-Conference. 



Our Spell Bowl team competed on Monday, November 1st. They placed 4th in
the state for class 4 Senior Spell Bowl moving them to the state competition on

November 13th. They competed at the State Level and maintained their 4th
place overall in Class 4 Division in the State. Excellent job Spellers!   



 BPA is preparing for  their Competition on December
10th at IVY Tech and working on their service project.
Their goal is to raise $2000 towards cancer research
through penny wars with teachers singing karaoke

and homecoming points as a student incentive. 



We are starting our fall play! This year our fall play is Dorothy In
Wonderland. Imagine Wizard of Oz meets Alice in Wonderland.
Our Drama cast is working very hard on it, you should come see
it! The dates of the play are December 10th at 7, December 11th

at 3 and 7, December 12 at 2. We hope to see you there.


